
START	TO	2017

As	expected,	the	winter	sport	business	continues	to	be	challenging.	The	decline	of	recent	years	is	continuing.

This	is	particularly	due	to	the	difficult	start	to	the	current	season.	The	slump	in	sentiment	will	not	quite	be

compensated	by	the	excellent	conditions	since	the	end	of	January	2017.	To	fight	the	latent	downward	trend	in

winter	sports,	Jungfrau	Railways	continues	to	focus	on	improving	quality.	With	the	planned	V-Cableway	project,

travel	times	with	a	direct	connection	to	public	transport	are	to	be	greatly	shortened,	and	facilities	of	an

international	standard	are	to	be	created.

Skiing	in	front	of	Eiger,	Mönch	and	Jungfrau
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